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DATE: May 27, 1999 
TO : Interested Persons 
FROM: Robert V. Elias, Chief of Electric & Gas, Division of Legal 

RE: Regional Transmission Organization Workshop 
Services 

Via E-Mail and/or Facsimile 

Please be advised that the workshop scheduled for Wednesday, 
June 2, 1999, in the above matter, has been postponed. The 
tentative rescheduled date is Thursday, July 13, 1999. You will be 
notified when all arrangements are finalized. 
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